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No. AIU/Res/2019
January 02, 2019

Dear Vice Chancellor/Director
New Year Greetings from AIU!

_This is reference to our earlier letter communicating that the conference on “Disaster
Management with Social Focus on Drought Monitoring and Mitigation” scheduled to
be organized by Mewar University, Chittorgarh , Rajasthan during November 29-30,

2018. The said Conference was postponed due to some unavoidable circumstances.
. -

I would like to inform you that the new dates for organii{ng the Conference have been
finalized and the event has been rescheduled to March 08-09, 2019. The Venue of the
event is Mewar University, NH 79, Gangarar, Chittorgarh , Rajasthan -312901

I request you to nominate suitable officer(s) of your esteemed institution to participate in-
the National Conference. The Brochure containing the details of the conference is
attached as ready reference. -

-An early response in this regard shall be highly appreciated.

With regards, .

~ Yours sincerely,

[Prof Furgan Qamar] '
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